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Dear valued members,

We are so happy to introduce you to Journal of Urological Surgery, as the journal of Urologic Surgical Association (Ürolojik 
Cerrahi Derneği-ÜCD). We have dreamed of these days when the administration decided to issue this journal. We are sure 
that the journal is going to survive and reach to its aims because it has been brought to agenda by your wishes and we do not 
doubt your support. We are grateful to the authors who lent scientific support in this short period of preperation time.  

We recognize that researchers and officials are bothered by long waiting process. We have the intention to accelerate this 
process and to take short its publish time after its acceptance. Nowadays carriage and storage of printed publication and 
looking for older editions are a problem. That is why this is planned as an online journal. Although the publishing priority of our 
journal is original research articles, review articles upon invitation to update our information, case reports, letters for editor, 
radiology and patology articles relevant to urology are also going to be published. Besides, some important articles that are 
published in other urology journals are going to be presented to the attention of followers. Interesting new formats are going 
to be built through time, according to medical developments. 

Reminder mails to association members will be sent to follow the journal. We wish this journal to contribute to community of 
urology.

Dr. Bülent Alıcı                                                                                                 				               Dr. Ferruh Zorlu
Head of ÜCD 									                     Chief Editor
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